
Master Obsolete Notice AU,F 

EFFECTIVE  IMMEDIATELY 
July 1, 2018 

Dear Fluke Distributor: 

The following distribution Products are being phased out effective immediately. Some of these products 
may have a replacement model as shown on the table below. This letter is your notification of our product 
change.  
PLEASE INFORM ALL RELEVANT PERSONNEL WITHIN YOUR ORGANIZATION.

Should you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact your Fluke Sales Manager. 

Regards 

Luis A. Katz 
Sr. NA Sales Operations Manager 
Fluke Corporation 


